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Glencannon Annual Meeting 

March 21, 2012, 7:00 p.m.  

If you haven't already marked the date 
on your calendar please do so for the 
Glencannon Community Association 
Annual Meeting.  The meeting will be 
held at Flint Hill Elementary School in 
the cafeteria.   In addition to regular 
community business we will also be 
presenting information on, and 
discussing, the following: 

 Fairfax County Watershed Plan 
Proposal 

 Fairfax County Neighborhood 
Enhancement Grant that we have 
been awarded 

 Glencannon Community 
Association By-Laws Revisions 

 2013 HOA Dues 

 2012-2013 Board Directors 

We hope you will make the time to 
attend this important meeting. 

Glencannon Community  
Priorities & Interests Survey 

If you haven't done so already please 

take the time to complete this survey by 

going to: 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/N96S828 

Glencannon has always been a sought after 
community and our objective is to keep it that 
way.  The 23 acre park, which is owned by the 
Glencannon Community Association,  is an 
integral part of this community. 


